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Regulations on Academic Misconduct in courses for Undergraduate 

Students in the SUSTech Department of Computer Science and 

Engineering 

 

From Spring 2022, the plagiarism policy applied by the Computer Science 

and Engineering department is the following:  

 

* If an undergraduate assignment is found to be plagiarized, the first 

time the score of the assignment will be 0. 

* The second time the score of the course will be 0. 

* If a student does not sign the Assignment Declaration Form or 

cheats in the course, including regular assignments, midterms, final 

exams, etc., in addition to the grade penalty, the student will not be 

allowed to enroll in the two CS majors through 1+3, and cannot 

receive any recommendation for postgraduate admission exam 

exemption and all other academic awards. 

 

As it may be difficult when two assignments are identical or nearly 

identical who actually wrote it, the policy will apply to BOTH students, 

unless one confesses having copied without the knowledge of the other.  

 

 



What is OK, and what isn't OK? 

It's OK to work on an assignment with a friend, and think together 

about the program structure, share ideas and even the global logic. At the 

time of actually writing the code, you should write it alone. 

It's OK to use in an assignment a piece of code found on the web, as 

long as you indicate in a comment where it was found and don't claim it 

as your own work. 

It's OK to help friends debug their programs (you'll probably learn a lot 

yourself by doing so). 

It's OK to show your code to friends to explain the logic, as long as the 

friends write their code on their own later.  

It's NOT OK to take the code of a friend, make a few cosmetic changes 

(comments, some variable names) and pass it as your own work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


